The Personnel Committee of the Acadia Parish Police Jury met on Tuesday, August 2, 2022 at 6:00 PM

in the Police Jury Meeting Room. Present were Mr. Walter Andrus, Chairman, Mr. Jeffery Morgan and
Tessa Butler.

An introduction of the new Acadia Parish Road Manager, Mr. Cory Vincent was given.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS TO COME BEFORE THE COMMITTEE, THE
CHAIRMAN ADJOURNED THE MEETING UNTIL THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED
COMMITTEE MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 6, 2022.

Huey Bryan Borill
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